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The Australian Association for Research in Education (AARE) welcomes the 





leadership of our early and mid-career scholars. Given constraints on funding and no new 

foreseeable injections of funding, this will mean some repurposing is required. Accordingly, 

we recommend the ARC consider ways of skewing funding to ECRs and mid-career 

researchers


